
Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield in New York and Memorial Sloan Kettering have announced that 
the organizations have reached a new multi-year agreement providing Anthem members with 
continued access to care at MSK hospital, outpatient care centers and physician offices across 
New York and the surrounding area. With the new contract, enrollees covered by The Empire Plan 
will have uninterrupted in-network access to MSK doctors and facilities. Learn more here.  

 

https://www.anthem.com/msk/

